Morgan, Jackson R0155

From: Teresa Howe

Sent: 16 June 2024 14:01

To: Planning Policy Consultations **Subject:** Bevis Marks Synogogue

Categories: CONFIRMED

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir/Madam,

The plan to build a very tall building beyond the synagogue is not appropriate for the area so close to the synagogue, it will block its light and change the area, please, please reconsider the planning permission for the new skyscraper, it wouldn't even be allowed near some significant religious buildings in London, so should not really be built there.